Film Discussion

Having seen the films, the group then meets on the fourth Friday of each month at the Peninsula
Club for what I'm told is a fairly lighthearted discussion of the films they have seen; either with the
group, or individually if someone has seem a film they particularly enjoyed. On alternate months
other films (on DVD} are screened at these meetings.

The group is led by Patricia Litherland, someone who is well known to
U3A members. Since joining our group soame ten years ago, at Chris
Doorman’s suggestion, she has been Treasurer and Vice-President, and,
to my knowledge, she is currently a participant in at least four different
groups.

if you enjoy ‘going to the movies’ and would like to join others with a
similar interest, then you are most welcome to call one of the three
convenors. Their names and contact details are shown in the group listing

which appears below.




